
   

 

DC Health Announces Fee Waivers for Food Establishments 
Using or Switching to Refilling Returnable Containers 

 
DC Health’s Division of Food is waiving the normal $200 variance fee, as outlined in 

Section 4102 of the Food Regulations Code if the establishment is using or begins using 

Refilling Returnables. Please note that an establishment wishing to receive this waiver, 

must still submit an application at the Division of Food's application portal 

which can be accessed from our webpage at 

 https://dchealth.force.com/Application/s/login/?startURL=%2FApplication%2Fs%2F%3F

t%3D1646242785542  

or by contacting 202.794.3364  

 

For more information on Code 815: Preventing Contamination – Refilling Returnables, 

please visit bit.ly/RefillingReturnables.  

 

For any questions, please contact food.safety@dc.gov  

  

This waiver does not apply to other variance requests that may be granted by the 

Division of Food as outlined in Section 4102 of the Food Regulations Code. 
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